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MEMBERS OF THE YEAR  

BOB & ALYCE ANCELL  

 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 
 
 

This yearôs member of the year was presented to Bob and Alyce Ancell 

for their continued dedication to the club and for organizing some of the 

events this year such as the tour of downtown Florence and also donat-

ing items to the club like the inflatable pumpkins that kept Dan company 

at the music trailer during the fall show.  Alyce has also served as club 

secretary for the past 2 years and will also be this yearôs club secretary 

yet again making sure all papers are in order and the meeting minutes 

are taken.  Please join me in congratulating this remarkable couple for 

their enormous contributions to the Copperstate Mustang Club. 
 
 
 

  



BOARD OF DIRECTORS 2015  

 

Dan Martorano   602 -437 -8177   JoAnn Martorano  480 -969 -7884  

Paul Marcantonio       Greg Nelson   562 -673 -4502  

Frank Crockett   480 -518 -1230   Becky Field   480 -813 -6838  

Don Taylor    602 -317 -9623  
 

BOARD ALTERNATES  :    Richard Pender   480 -243 -3303  

        Ethan Peterson   602 -619 -5039  

 

CHIEF JUDGE:       Chris Valentino   817 -247 -9204  

 

WELCOMING COMMITTEE:     Becky Field   480 -813 -6838  

 

AZ AUTOMOBILE HOBBYIST COUNCIL  : Tom Martin   602 -621 -0590  

 

NEWSLETTER EDITOR:     Chris Valentino   817 -247 -9204  

        shelbee350@aol.com  

CLASSIFIED and EVENTS:     Open Position  

         

WEBMASTER:       Greg Nelson   

        greg_j_nelson@msn.com  
  

MCA REPRESENTATIVE:     Chris Valentino   817 -247 -9204  

CLUB MERCHANDISE:     Becky Field   480 -813 -6838  
 

PARADE COORDINATOR:     Fabian Pugliese   602 -339 -3183  
 

CLUB PHOTOGRAPHER:     Greg Nelson   

        greg_j_nelson@msn.com  

         

CLUB WEBSITE:       www.copperstatemustangclub.com  

 

The Mustang Mirror is a monthly publication of the Copperstate Mustang Club, 

Inc.  Submission deadline is the 2nd Wednesday of every month and can be sent 

to the club PO Box 50309, Phoenix AZ 85076.    

 

 

COPPERSTATE INFORMATION  

Be sure to contact an officer or board member for the many benefits 

 of belonging to The Copperstate Mustang Club!  

 



MEETING MINUTES  

Board Meeting - 12/13/2015 

Officers Present: JoAnn  Martorano, Chris Valentino, Ethel Marques, Sarah Talahongva, Alyce Ancell 
Board Members Present: Dan Martorano, Phyllis Petrone, Tom Martin, Drew Peterson, Ethan Peterson 

Alternate Paul Marques  

New Elected Board members  for 2016  Present: Don Taylor, Paul Marcantonio, Frank Crockett, Becky Field 

 
Meeting opened by President JoAnn 

Treasurer report was given by Ethel 

JoAnn reported that $1025 was raised by the Joint Show with Berge Ford for the Toys For Tots. The Valley Cruisers 
brought many cars and the entry fee  of $20 was paid by them which help the profit total. Ethel suggested 

Copperstate should do the same in supporting the Gina Team Show thus increasing their profit as it is a good cause. 

Sarah reported about the good time had by all at the Pizza Party.  Cost to the club was $434. 
All members discussed the upcoming pancake breakfast for our club in Feb. The date will be Feb 14. Tom will reserve 

New Board: Frank Crockett, Becky Field, Dan Martorano, JoAnn Martorano, Greg Nelson, Ethan Peterson, Don 

Taylor.  Richard Pender as alternate. 

The new board picked the officers for the coming year: Chris Valentino, President; Drew Peterson, Vice President; 
Ethel Marques, Treasurer; Alyce Ancell, Secretary; Sarah Talahongva, Sg of Arms. 

New members: Gary and Judy Lynne   and   Brian and Gilbert Ellis. 

The date chosen for next year board meeting was the first Thursday of the month at Berge Ford at 6:45  

Meeting opened by President JoAnn at the Christmas Party location Holiday Inn 

Officers Present: JoAnn Martorano, Chris Valentino, Alyce Ancell, Ethel Marques, Sarah Talahongva 

Board Members Present: Tom Martin, Dan Martorano, Drew Peterson, Ethan Peterson, Phyllis Petrone 

 

Treasurer report was given by Ethel.  

JoAnn reported the profit earned at Toys for Tots show was $1025. Show was well attended by our club and East 

Valley Cruisers (they paid the $20 entry fee which helped the profit). Our food sales ran out of food. 

Our Club received thank you letters from St Mary Food Bank, Mt Olive Church and United Food Bank for the 

contributions the club gave them. The Salvation Army was very happy to accept the toys purchased by our club-

for the Angel Christmas Tree. The club shoppers spent about$1100 at Target. A $125 gift card and discount made 

our funds go further. 

Date for the upcoming Pancake breakfast Feb 14 was given with reminder it is FREE for all paid members. 

JoAnn announced the Member of the Year, Bob and Alyce Ancell, and gave them a gift from the club. 

JoAnn announced the Max Award winner for the year, Greg Nelson. He will keep the trophy for the year. 

Jo Ann announced the Board for the 2016 Year:  Dan Martorano, Paul Marcantonio, Becky Field, Don Taylor, 

Ethan Peterson, Greg Nelson, and herself, as Past President.  Alternate board member Richard Pender.  

The Officers for 2016: Chris Valentino, President; Drew Peterson, Vice President; Ethel Marques, Treasurer;  

Alyce Ancell, Secretary; Sarah Talahongva, Sg of Arms. 

The board chose the first Thursday of the month at 6:45 at Berge Ford for the monthly board meeting. 

All club members are invited to attend the board meetings. 

New club members Gary and Judy Lynne;  and Brian and Gilbert Ellis 

Thank you to Becky for arranging the Christmas party. 

Meeting adjourned for lunch and fun time. 

General Meeting - 12/13/2015 



The Max Award  

  

This yearôs Max Award was presented to Greg Nelson.  Greg has been the clubôs photographer and 

maintains the clubs website.  Greg has also served on Copperstateôs Board for the past couple of 

years.  Greg has a 1965 Prairie Bronze Convertible that can always be seen at numerous club 

events and meetings.  Thank you Greg for all your hard work and dedication to the club! 

 

 



Toys For Tots  

 


